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EU Single Skies : Spanish Press Reports 
 
Reacting to misleading reports in parts of the Spanish media this afternoon about the 
outcome of Transport Council meetings earlier today, the Chief Minister, Hon Fabian 
Picardo QC MP said: "Reports in some media are inaccurate. The Treaty position remains 
firm. We will continue to work with the UK and future Presidency to reach a position which 
is compatible with EU law. " 

 


